
 

June Fleming News Letter 

Thank you all for a great year! Have a safe, fun, and restful summer! 
 

Thank you Serve GP for all the hard work on the Fleming campus Saturday May 18th- They painted in the cafeteria, cleaned 
and organized the trophy cases, and re-painted our parking lot.  We greatly appreciate it! 
 

Accomplishments this School Year! 
 

 100% participation in Student Led Conferences 

 A champion Brain Bowl Team 

 Representation at the state Lego Competition 

 27 students inducted into the National Junior Honor Society- service project of Reading Buddies with 3rd graders at  
      Manzanita Academic Support Classes available for all students 

 After School activities in the winter season 

 Updated Video Cameras around the campus 

 New technology available in classrooms for students 

 Updated Science curriculum and technology in 6th-8th grades 

 Outdoor School available for all 6th graders at no cost @ OMSI camp in Newport, OR 

 2 JCF grants this school year- one for a gaga ball pit in the gym and a school garden area out by the bus area 

 
Goals for the coming year 
 

 Continuation of our NJHS service project at Manzanita- reading buddies 

 Continuation and year long work on our student led conferences 

 Continuation on updating our campus and positive student culture 

  



Last day of school 
activities 

 

¤ Color Run t-shirts and 
bandanas are available 
in the office for $10  

 
¤ Fleming will provide 

BBQ lunch for staff and 
students 

 
¤ Talent show will be held 

during the day on the 
last day of school 

 
 

Looking for something to do? 

How about movies in the park? 

 

Fri Aug 2nd 7PM Redwood Park 

The Lego Movie  

 

Fri Aug 9th 7PM Reinhart Park 

The Sandlot 

 

Fri Aug 23rd 7PM Riverside Park 

Mary Poppins Returns 

2019/20 School year registration opens June 17th 

Thank you everyone who helped make this a great 
year for our student athletes at Fleming. Fall  
conditioning will start for all sports in August.  Dates 
and times will be posted on the Fleming web page, 
Athletics tab, as they come available.  Have a great 
summer.  Stay active and hydrated! 
     Mrs. Donna 

Hi Fleming Families,  
We hope you have a safe, fire 
free summer. Grants Pass Li-
brary has many fun summer 
reading programs with lots of 
prizes. See you all soon! 
  Mrs. Susan 

Congratulations  to all 
of our 8th graders 
moving on to High  

School 


